
2017-2018 (Amended August 27, 2016) 
 

STANDING RULES 

of 

THE FEDERATION OF TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY MOTHERS' CLUBS  

 
1. The pin of the Texas A&M University Mothers’ Clubs may be worn by the club presidents and Former 

Presidents; only the President or Former Presidents of the Federation may wear the gavel. 
 
2. Reports will be made by all officers of the Federation and the individual clubs. Club reports will be made on 

forms furnished by the Federation. 
 
3. No work will be undertaken by Officers and Chairs of all committees without the approval of the Executive 

Board.  
 
4. Upon the death of a Former Federation President, the Federation will donate $100.00 in her memory to the 

Former Federation Presidents' Aggie Ring Scholarship Fund.  The check will be written and delivered 
directly to “The Association of Former Students” by the current Federation Treasurer. 

 
5. The Former Federation Presidents will serve in an advisory capacity for the Executive Board as requested. 
 
6. Electronic communication between the Federation and member clubs will be used as necessary and 

appropriate. 
 
Amended: 04-14-1994  
Amended: 01-14-1995  
Amended: 01-15-2000  
Amended: 08-22-2003  
Amended: 08-29-2015 
Amended: 08-27-2016 


